
 
 

COVID-19 POLICY  
 

Current Info:  7/8/2020 

  
 

We encourage everyone to follow practices focused on staying healthy.  
 

In order to limit the spread of COVID-19 we cannot service families known to have a household  
member, an individual lodging in the home, or an individual present in the household on a regular basis 
who has been exposed, any of whom are currently quarantined or diagnosed with the coronavirus. 
 

Introductory/Confirmation Call 

When engaged in the confirmation/introductory call it is perfectly acceptable to ask each other “Do you 
have any reason to believe that you or anyone in your household has been exposed to COVID-
19?                                                                                                                  

Please practice the following to keep everyone well by: 

 Everyone should take their temperature in the morning.  100.4 or greater is considered a fever.  

 Everyone should wash hands thoroughly the moment the nanny arrives in the client’s home. 
Continue to wash often throughout the shift with warm water and soap for 20 seconds. 

 Keep hands away from mouth, nose and eyes to avoid the transfer of any germs. 

 Clean and disinfect frequently used surfaces. 

 Cover coughs and sneezes with a tissue or in your elbow. Throw the tissue away and wash your 
hands afterwards. 

 If you, or anyone in the household feel sick please contact PNN to cancel the shift asap. 

 Please wear a facial covering throughout the day in the home. 

 When outside the home, adults should practice social distancing protocols. 

 Nannies can also take an extra pair of shoes or slippers to wear in the house and leave the 
others outside. 

  

By accepting this booking, both parents and nannies are certifying that they will make best efforts to 
comply with the guidelines above.  

  

Philadelphia Nanny Network is taking all possible precautions to avoid booking in a location where the 
virus is known to be present.  Philadelphia Nanny Network is taking all possible precautions to avoid 
booking a nanny who is known to have been exposed to the virus within a 14 day period.  Nonetheless, it 
is important to recognize that we cannot say with 100% certainty that a person or home is virus-
free.  Unfortunately, that is the case in our entire country at this moment.  We acknowledge that working 
families depend on PNN and our caregivers, and we all recognize and appreciate supporting each other 
to keep the country working through this crisis. 


